
Healthcare/vaccine administration does not belong in public schools. Allowing student nurses or others to be able to administer 
these vaccines and other medication is not acceptable. Only a licensed provider should do this. This also takes away parent 
involvement with their child’s healthcare. Strongly disapprove this bill.


